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Held on  
Thursday, 09 February 2023, Hector Hall at Louisa Creek. 

 
 

 

A G E N D A 

 
 

1. Apologies  

• Sharon Johnston, Em Palmer 

2. Correspondence 

3. Minutes from previous meeting 

4. Environmental report 

5. Funding applications 

6. DBIM Update 

7. General business 

• DBCT P/L is interested in possible sponsorship of the Turtle Watch Program. Is 

there a particular resource needed? 

• Tom: To discuss 2023 Dawn Service. The conclusion of the Dawn Service we will 
be unveiling two plaques on the Memorial Wall for Lee Gallagher, Foundation 
Member of the Half Tide Radio Shack and was one of the originals who 
commenced the Dawn Service at Half Tide and Bill Cook who was the first Parade 
Marshall for the Service as we know it today.  Both served in the Armed Forces, 
Lee in the CMF and then Royal Australian Army.  He was also one of the first Dog 
Handlers in the Army.  Bill was Royal Australian Navy and served for 20 years in 
the Marine Engineering Branch. 
 

 


